
 
  

LEAP - Learning - Engaged - Aspiring - Proud 

Cross Country News 
 
We were incredibly Proud of our Year 5 and 6 cross country runners this week as a number of chil-
dren made it through to the semi-final event at Poltair School in St Austell. In this event the children 
were competing against the best runners from 
a much larger area of Cornish schools and 
vying for a place in the finals! 

Perranporth were brilliantly represented and 
really made a mark at this event with all of the 
children giving their maximum efforts and 
achieving fantastic places. Una crossed the 
line in first place in the Y6 girls race, whilst 
Evan and Seb claimed 2nd and 3rd respec-
tively in the Y6 boys - amazing! We now have 
12 runners in the finals next week and can’t 
wait to see how they get on. We’d like to 
share a huge well done and good luck to 
them all.  

World Book Day 
Last Friday we celebrated a fantastic World Book Day!  The children’s costumes were simply brilliant! Every year we 
are all thrilled with the amazing creativity and marvelous ideas and this year was no different! Well done everyone! 
 
 Throughout the day different book related events and celebrations were taking place and reading was the focus 
of all things. The staff reenacted the story of Peter Pan which was lots of fun - (If you’ve not seen it and fancy a gig-
gle, please have a look: World Book Day 2025 Peter Pan ). The costume parade was also lots of fun in our morning 
assembly and a lovely way for the children to show off their creations. The children also really enjoyed our 
‘Reading Roundabout’ in which they got to wander around the school to choose a member of staff to read them a 
story of their choice. We even had a visit from published author and parent Mrs Bond who shared her latest story 
with the children! What a treat and what a wonderful day!  

Bags 2 School Date - Tuesday 21st June 
Just in case you are planning on having a spring clear out, our next Bags 2 School collection 
will be on Tues 21st June. Please save up any donations and bring them to school leading up 
to this date. Bags to school accept all sorts of different items of clothing, shoes, hats, bags and 
much more: What We Collect | Bag2School. All funds raised go directly to FOPS which all go 
towards helping your children with different aspects of school life. Thank you for your support. 



Perranporth Community Primary School - The G.R.E.E.N. Curriculum  
Growing – Relevant – Environment – Engaging – Nurture  

It’s been a very busy and Engaging week at school. Children have been ex-
ploring and learning from their local Environment with Year 3 and 4 heading 
off to Droskyn Point to learn about landscape sketching in Art. Year 1 took a 
short trip to Healey’s Cider Farm to learn all about local legend Donald    
Healey! The children had a brilliant time learning about his amazing car cre-
ations and achievements as well as enjoying a tractor ride and a nice glass 
of apple juice (not the alcoholic variety!!). 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On Thursday this week we welcomed local vocal group, Kana into our assembly to share their incredible sing-
ing talents! The children and staff were simply wowed by Kana’s amazing vocals and really enjoyed their per-
formance. The classes are all preparing for our in school musical show in a few weeks, so this was perfect in-
spiration. Thank you Kana, you were wonderful and we really appreciate your visit. 
 

News from The Lighthouse 
 

Starting next week, Monday 24th March, the Lighthouse after 

school club will be a weekly menu of activities for children to en-

joy! 

¨ Monday - Movie night with popcorn 

¨ Tuesday - Cake making and Lego construction  

¨ Wednesday - Karaoke and Just Dance! 

¨ Thursday - Board games evening 

¨ Friday - Party games and soft play 

(other options will be available for children who prefer an alterna-

tive activity) 

 

Play Dates at Lighthouse! 

Why not have a playdate at The Lighthouse Club? If you would like 

your child and a friend to enjoy a trouble free play date, just let us 

know and we can make arrangements for them to enjoy a session 

with us at The Lighthouse. Pick a day from the menu that suits your 

child and their friend, then we can make sure they have a great 

time together!  

 

Lighthouse sessions are available: 

Monday to Friday (Term time only) 

Session 1 — 15:15pm to 16:15pm — £4.00 

Session 2 — 16:15pm to 17:45pm — £6.00 


